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Rotting foundation Old siding being kept for the extension 

Author Reading Series Coming To Fanny Bay Hall 

  

The inaugural event of a new reading series will take place on the 

evening of Oct. 30 at the Fanny Bay hall. Arleen Pare from Victoria 

and Matt Rader from Cumberland, both award winning poets and 

prose writers are the featured readers. The reading is sponsored by 

the Fanny Bay Community Association and funded by the Writers 

Union of Canada.  

  

This reading will be the first of many, making it possible for our community to hear poets and 

novelists, journalists and memoirists read from their work on one evening approximately eve-

ry second month in 2014. Canada, including our own geographical region, is rich with a bril-

liant array of diverse writers and a small group of Fanny Bay residents is busy drawing up 

schedules, filling in grant applications and contacting authors.  

  

With the way the hall fills for cultural events and concerts sell out, this series should prove 

popular with local residents and beyond. If you would like to comment, ask a question, offer 

assistance or financial sponsorship, contact j-leblanc@shaw.ca 

    FANNY BAY VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT 

    OPEN HOUSE 14TH. SEPTEMBER. 

  

The Fanny Bay Fire Volunteer Department will be hosting an 

Open House on 14th. September, from 11:00 am to 1:00 

pm.  There will be hot dogs, coffee, soft drinks, and kids activi-

ties.  We hope you will join us to meet the firefighters, see how 

the funding works, inspect the "raised" hall, and help us 

thank and present awards to three retiring firefighters. And of 

course ask us any awkward questions you may have.  We look 

forward to seeing you there, and please be careful with our "dry" 

environment.   Fire Chief Peter Golden.  
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Oh What A Night! 
 

It is not often that one hears the names Baltzar, 

Locke, O'Carolan, and Bach at our beautiful Fanny 

Bay Hall, but on Monday, July 29, not only were 

those names spoken, but their music was beautifully 

played by four very talented musicians, Phil Hansen, 

Marc Destrube, Linda Melsted, and Konstantin 

Ruslanov Bozhinov, in our first ever Baroque Cham-

ber Music Concert.  

 

The hall looked fabulous with tables set with flowers 

and candles.  The Dining room tables were covered 

with the most amazing selection of mouth watering 

desserts.   It was hard to know which one to choose, 

as every plate held something  sumptuous. 

 

And the audience!   We sold out the concert!   Thank you Fanny Bay and surrounding area for your sup-

port.   The music was incredible.  All those present showed their appreciation of every piece played with warm 

applause. 

 

A huge thanks goes out to all those special volunteers who provided flowers, helped set up the hall and clean 

it .   To those terrific cooks who provided all the desserts, and to the talented kitchen helpers who presented 

them so beautifully, thank you. 

 

We are also very grateful to the Royston Coffee Roasting company who provided coffee, not only for the con-

cert, but also as door prizes.   Ships Point Inn B&B generously hosted one of the musicians for the evening, 

thank you. 

 

The concert would never have happened without the enthusiasm of Neville Hope, Joan Brears, Judy Star, and 

Suzanne Murray.   Thank you.  And thank you to all of you who purchased tickets and joined us in a night to 

remember. 
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Parents & Tots  starting September 13th  

 
Fridays 10:00 -11:30 **NEW DAY**   Fanny Bay Community Hall  

 
Come and enjoy a morning of socializing, snack, early literacy activities, songs, games, 
stories and parenting resources. This is a FREE program supported by Comox Valley Fami-
ly Services Association, Baynes Sound Lions and the Fanny Bay Community Association.  
 
Being involved in a community of family, friends, relations and neighbours is 
important in the growth and development of your child.  Community gives a 
child support, a sense of belonging, a strong sense of self and a sense of con-
nection. They feel emotionally and physically safe and valued; they develop 
social abilities and have sense of sharing and caring for each other.  
 
Facilitated by Evelyn Bally  250-335-9022  

BAYNES SOUND GARDEN CLUB  

On Thursday, Sept. 5 at 7:00 Paul Wurz, president 

of the North Island Rhododendron Society and own-

er of Hidden Acres Rhododendrons will present a 

talk entitled ôSome Help Growing 

Rhododendrons.õ  

 

 7:00 at the O.A.P. Hall.  

New members always welcome 

Youth Group  starting October 4th  
Fanny Bay Community Hall  

Friday nights  6:30 -7:30  
 

Children ages 4 -6 in the studio with their 
parent.  
Children ages 7 -12 in the gym, parents do 
not have to stay.  
 
We will play soccer, basketball, hockey, 
table tennis and whatever else crazy fun 
the children come up with. Please bring a 
water bottle and clean gym shoes.  
 
FREE, supported by the Fanny Bay  
Community Association and Evelyn Bally 
250-335-9022  

Beachcombers School  

Students sailing in July (above)  

Field Trip for Science Program 

(below)  
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Ships Point Improvement District Report  
 
Board election 
At the public vote August 15 2013 at the Ships Point Fire Hall, Patricia Edwards was elected as the new trus-

tee. Pat previously held a trustee position on the SPID board in 2010. Thank you to Jim Quinn for volunteer-

ing to serve as our Returning Officer.  

 

Whatôs behind the scene of your community water system    

Please consider water needs carefully before opening the tap. You can help SPID keep water rates reasonable 

by thinking conservation of water and power costs. 

In July our pumping metered over 5 million imperial gallons of water used by our system. Hydro costs were 

over $3,000 for July alone.  

 

THE WEEK OF SEPT 23rd, SPID will be digging a 4th well as part of the water system replacement 

project. There will be one day during this week where there will be NO WATER in the system for ap-

proximately 10 hrs. Residents should watch the mailbox bill boards for more detailed notice as we get 

closer to this turnoff date. 

 

Fire prevention: As the dry season is here, please watch the sign at the entrance to the Ships Point service 

area for information on wildfire risk notices.  A reminder that there are no beach fires allowed at the local re-

gional park areas. If you hear the siren, shut off your water use to ensure the volunteer firefighters have ade-

quate water flows to fight a fire in your neighbourhood. Volunteers for our auxiliary and firefighter services 

always welcome.  

 

Our September regular Board meetings takes place at 8am the second Wednesday . Office hours are Tuesday 

and Thursdays 2 pm to 430 pm . Appointments can be arranged by calling the office at 250 335 0551 or 

emailing queries to shipspt1@shaw.ca  

 

For water emergencies , please contact our operators at 250 335 2755 or 250 335 0354 

Journal Writing Workshop  

 

Writing for personal growth & creative expression 

Saturday, Sept. 28  10:00 �² 4:00 (in the studio)  

 For more information and to register go to  

 http://judyleblanc.com/    or call 778 427 -3416  

Creative Writing Course for Beginners  

 

Wednesday mornings from Oct 2 �² Nov 20  

(eight weeks) 9:30 �² 11:30  (in the studio)  

For more information and to register go to  

http://judyleblanc.com/   or call 778 427 -3416  


